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22nd Infantry Regiment Society Reunion and 
COVID-19 

Regulars, 

As we look to the unprecedented impact of the COVID-19 
pandemic that has struck our nation and the world, your 
22nd Infantry Regimental Society leadership evaluated 
several courses of action to both protect its members and 
mitigate the Society’s financials. We have decided to 
postpone the  June 2020 Reunion until May 2021. We will 
continue to retain the location as the Dallas-Ft Worth, TX. 

The reunion dates are now: May 20-23, 2021, please change all of your travel 
plans associated with the 2020 reunion. Skip will be providing you with the 
logistics on the hotel and activities. I love each and everyone of you and 
would never forgive myself if we lost anyone by putting you at risk during 
this pandemic and exposing you to this evil virus.  

Deeds not Words 

Mark Woempner, DMOR.                                                                     
President                                                                                                       

22nd Infantry Regiment Society 
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    Regulars, By God 
                                                                               

 
 

 

 

 


